
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Braeswood Worshipper, 
 
Saying THANK YOU doesn’t adequately express our appreciation for your faithful stewardship in 
2023.  Your partnership in building the Kingdom through the ministries of Braeswood Church made 
and is making a difference. 
 
In God’s economy, there is never a gift that is too large or too small.  When you give God your first 
and your best He is pleased.  As a result of your obedience He promised, “Your barns will burst,  
your wine vats will brim over.” (Proverbs 3:10) 
 

THANK YOU for Your Faithful Attendance. 

THANK YOU for Your Support of U.S. and World Missions. 

THANK YOU for Demonstrating Your Commitment to Building the Kingdom of God. 
 
It has been Donna’s and my pleasure to service this great Braeswood congregation for a total of 37 
years.  In that time we have been witness to untold number of miraculous moves of God.  We have 
been privileged to serve with such a committed group of Pastors, Directors, Staff Members, Deacons, 
and Servant Leaders.  
 
It has been an honor to serve you.  Donna and I count it the greatest privilege of our lives to walk 
along beside you as we serve the King of Kings and Lord of Lords.  Daily we pray for you and will 
continue to do so as long as God gives us breath. 
 

THANK YOU for allowing us to love you and to be loved by you. 
 
These have been the greatest years of our lives.  And though we will be retiring, we will continue to 
serve you through prayer and encouragement.  We believe the best for Braeswood Church is yet to 
come. 

THANK YOU! 
 
Let’s commit together to making 2024 a year of abundant blessing... 
 
Donna and I Love You, 

 
 
 

Stephen E. Banning 
Lead Pastor 

10611 Fondren    Houston, Texas    77096 

713.777.1651      braeswoodchurch.org      pastor@ braeswoodchurch.org 

John O. Faleye 
Co-Pastor 


